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Following the devastating earthquake that shook Nepal on 25 April 2015, WFWP Italy started fundraising
to fund WFWP Nepal’s project to help the reconstruction of many villages that were hit.

Last October 700 euros were sent to help this project. This money was raised by the members,
sympathizers and charity events.

In November 2015, WFWP Nepal sent a report telling us about their realized project, the reconstruction
of an elementary school that had been completely destructed in the village of Gorka that is situated
150km away from Kathmandu.

Since the earthquake, students attended school in a tent. With our donation, they could buy the roof and
the school could be rebuilt.

In the attached report you can see some photos of the school and how much there is still to do in that
village, this is why WFWP Italy plans to continue collecting donations in the new year.
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